
 

 
The theme for this years festival is “35 Years Of Music And Family Fun” and will include 
photos, videos and other commemorations of 35 years of Harvest Festivals. Please share your 
photos and memories with us and you and your family may be a part of the 35th anniversary 
newspaper supplement, special video and photo presentations on Festivision, the jumbo video 
screen at the festival and other special exhibits. Send photos and your thoughts and memories 
electronically to Linda Ferrara at harveyfest@dthf.org or contact her at 609-805-4679. 
 
 


